
 

   

   GGC – National Board of Directors – Announcement 

 

Saskatchewan Member, Vicki McDougall, was elected to the Girl Guides of Canada-Guides du 

Canada (GGC) National Board of Directors in December, 2013.  Vicki has been a Guiding 

Member since 1987 and currently resides in Saskatoon.   

Congratulations Vicki! 


